Village of Arlington Heights
In Response to Public Works Comments dated May 10, 2019

1. The 8” PVC Pipe has been changed to a 10” PVC per the engineering plans
and will be addressed prior to permit.

2. Itis understood that the village will not maintain the culverts and that the
village does not require a maintenance agreement. The maintenance of
the culvert will the responsibility of the homeowner.

3. The property currently sits with an existing home on the property and the
water flow from east to west is void of a culver currently. We do not
anticipate any drainages issues as there have not been any in the past
decades. Currently there is no culvert or culverts that run along the North
side of Thomas Ave or existing ditch between the edge of the pavement
and the sidewalk.

4. Understood.

Marcie Glueckert-Heidkamp
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Village of Arlington Heights

In Response to Plan Commissions PC #18-025
Dated 4-26-19

11. Understood
12. Understood
13. Understood
14. The Estoppel Agreement has been signed, notarized, and returned to the Village.

15. The $4,716 fee in lieu of detention is considered permit fees and will be part of the building permit
pracess.

16. Range 13 has been changed to Range 11
17. Understood

Marcie Glueckert-Heidkamp
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